
Na Gaeil Notes Monday December 21
st

 2020 

 

Christmas Greetings   We wish everybody involved in Na Gaeil: officers, 
coaches, mentors, players, parents, patrons and visitors to our club a very 
happy, healthy and peaceful Christmas. 

 

Kerry Minors    We wish Oisin Maunsell and the Kerry Minor Football Team the 
best of luck on Tuesday evening as they take on Clare in the Electric Ireland 
Minor Football Final in the LIT Gaelic Grounds, Limerick at 7pm.The game will 
be shown live on the TG4 You Tube channel. 

 

AGM    As per GAA guidelines, Na Gaeil CLG will be holding its AGM virtually 
on Thursday January 28th at 8pm. We ask that if you are a Club Member and 
wish to be part of this AGM that you send your email address to our Club 
secretary Eamon Browne at the email address:  
secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie by Thursday January 21st.  We appreciate this is 
not ideal for some members but we ask that players and younger members 
assist their relatives and friends to join. Nominations for positions or motions will 
be accepted until January 8th.  Also forward these  
to secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie   Thanks to everyone who has contributed to 
keeping our club operating in 2020 and we look forward to seeing some new 
faces on our executive in 2021. 

 

Congrats    Congratulations to Na Gaeil’s Ayesha Roche on her fine 

performance with Westmeath in the All Ireland Ladies Intermediate Football 
Final in Croke Park on Sunday. Unfortunately things did not go Westmeath’s 
way on the day but it’s great to get the opportunity to play in Croke Park. Next 
season is just around the corner agus beidh lá eile ag an bpaorach! 
 
 
Sympathy    We offer our sincere sympathy to one of our club stalwarts Anthony 
O’Mahony and his family on the recent death of his mother Martina of Monalee. 
Ar dheis Dé go raibh a h-anam dílis. 
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Clubhouse Bar   The clubhouse bar will be open right through to Christmas Eve 
to all our members from 6.30pm to 11pm for food and drinks. Food purchase is 
a requirement and a time limit of 1hour 45 minutes applies as per guidelines. 
Please note that booking is essential and numbers are limited.  Phone Jackie on 
086 195 8586.  

 
Clothes Collection There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil 
car park for use by all members of the public. 

 

 


